Stonebond.

Resident Newsletter

December 2022

ASHDON ROAD, SAFFRON WALDEN

Keeping you updated

We wanted to update you all in regard to progress being made on-site.



Site activity

You will start to see activity on-site to set up the temporary compound and prepare for remediation of the ground.

Machinery will be used to help clear the area, including tree clearance if necessary, and we will be securing the development in readiness for starting on-site towards the end of January / start of February 2023.

We will, as always, endeavour to keep disruption to a minimum and we will keep you up-to-date with regular updates as the development progresses.



We're here to help

If you have any questions then please contact our Senior Construction Manager, Steve Burroughs on 01245 377299.